
 

From: :

Sent: 28 October 2021 17:20

To: Licensing Policy

Subject: RE: Licensing Act 2003 - Application

Switch-Messageld: a4624ec302c644ae9a3452ee884ae79d

Dear,

| have discussed the application with Dominique Maxwell, regarding 8 DowningStreet, from an environmental

health angle and would like to recommendthe conditions below.

1.Noise from the Premises must not unreasonably disturb other people.

2. The volume of amplified music within the premises should be played at a level thatis

appropriate to the circumstances. Such as,the time of day and the degree of sound insulation

afforded by the buildings in relation to the distance of the premises from dwellings or other noise

sensitive premises.

3. Refuse, such as bottles, shall not be placed into receptacles outside the premises between

23:00 hours and 07:00 hours in order to minimise the disturbance to nearby properties.

if you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,

Regards,

Environmental Health Officer

(working Wednesday and Thursday)

Extension

if 1am not available and you need assistance before my return, please contact our customerand technical services

team on 3393 or email environmentalhealth@waverley.gov.uk

 


